
From: Richard Stark   
Sent: 01 July 2022 21:14 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62/22/0000002 Friends' School Site, Saffron Walden proposed development 
 

RE: S62/22/0000002 Friends' School Site proposed development, Mount Pleasant Road, Saffron 
Walden CB11 3EB 

I write as a Saffron Walden resident to voice my strong objection to the above proposed 
development of the Friends School site.  
 
My reason for objecting is simple and uncomplicated:  
 
It cannot be right morally to allow a development which doesn't respect the wishes of the 
benefactor George Stacey Gibson who most kindly bequeathed and generously donated this site to 
the peoples of Saffron Walden for educational purposes and the benefit of the community. The 
proposed development simply does not respect or even closely meet these intentions of George 
Gibson. Allowing this development to proceed would be entirely in contravention of, and immorally 
ignore, what George Gibson clearly stated he wished this site to be used for. 

That cannot be right. 

Thank you for including this submission in your deliberations. 

Richard Stark 
 

 
 

 




